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Republic of CO fibilippineo 

lit epartment of Cbutation 
National Capital Region 

SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF MUNTINLUPA CITY 

Advisory No. 	, s. 2022 

	 JUL 21 2022 
July 20, 2022 

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013 
This advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials, personnel/staff, as well 

as the concerned public. 

CURRICULUM EXITS TRACKING SYSTEM 

Attached is a letter from Director Wilfredo E. Cabral, Regional Director, DepEd 
NCR, dated July 15, 2022, re: Curriculum Exits Tracking System, contents of which 
are self-explanatory, for the information and guidance of all concerned. 

Participation of public and private schools shall be subject to the no-disruption-
of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled Instituting Measures 
to increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith. 

Moreover, schools are reminded of the "No Collection and No Selling of Tickets 
Policy" stipulated in DepEd Order Nos. 19 and 40, s. 2008 and RA Nos. 4206 and 5546. 

NERISSA RO -LOMEDA PhD 2111 
OIC- Assistant School Division Superintendent 

CCA /Curriculum Exits Tracking System 

	/July 20, 2022 

?rer for Life Skills Bldg., Centennial Ave, Brgy. Tunasan, 
Muntinlupa City 

, thai35-9940 
nle@gmail.com  
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Republic of the Philippineo 

Departntent of ebutation 
NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION 

ONCR-F-ORD-037/R0/01 112019 

July 15, 2022 

To: 	Schools Division Superintendents 

Dear Sirs/ Mesdames: 

Attached is an advisory signed by Diosdado M. San Antonio, Undersecretary for 
Curriculum and Instruction- Department of Education dated June 27, 2022, inviting 
all SHS Graduates for SY 2021-2022 to accomplish the Curriculum Exits Tracking 
System through this link: https://bit.ly/CETS2022,  for information and appropriate 
action. 

Guidance Counselors, Career Guidance Advocates, and Grade 12 Section 
Advisers are expected to facilitate the said tracking system to their learners. 

For concerns and inquiries, you may contact Dr. Roland D. Monies, Education 
Program Supervisor (EPS), in-charge of the Homeroom Guidance Program of the 
Curriculum and Learning Management Division through email at 
roland.montes@deped.gov.ph. 

Very truly yours, 

WILFRAki BRAL 
Regional Director, DepEd NCR and 
Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Undersecretary 
Human Resource and Organizational Development 

0 
Regional Letter No: 	8 9

.s.2022 

CLMD/rnggt 

Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City 
Tel. Nos.: 920-5824: 926-2213 loc. 801 

Email Address: ncr@deped.gov.ph  
Website: http://www.depedictncr.wordpress.com  
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BCD-CSDD-O-2022-3131 

ADVISORY 
June 27, 2022 

In reference to the DM-OUCl-2021-347 Career Guidance Program (CGP) for S.Y. 2021-
2022, all Senior High School Graduates for S.Y. 2021-2022 are enjoined to accomplish the 
Curriculum Exits Tracking System through this link: https://bitly/CETS2022.  The 
system will be open from July 1, 2022 to August 5, 2022. Guidance Counselors, Career 
Guidance Advocates, and Grade 12 Section Advisers are expected to disseminate the 
information. 

For your guidance and reference. 

DIOSDAD . SAN ANTONIO 
Undersecretary 

1/F Rizal Building, DepED Complex, Meralca Avenue, Pasig City, Philippines 
Direct line: (632) 8633-7202/8687-4146 Fax: (632) 8631-5057 
E-mail: ouci@ideped.gov  


	Page 1
	Page 2
	Page 3

